
 
22nd Sunday After Pentecost 

All Saints Day 
 

November 5,  2017                                            Worship at  9am & 11 a.m. 
   

  
  
 
     *Those who are able please stand. 
      Bold type for congregation to speak or sing.   
  
 

  
   
Gathering Music                       For All The Saints                arr. John Innes 
                                                        
 
Welcome and Mission Statement  
                                      Announcements  
   
Introit (11am)               What A  Friend We Have In Jesus          UMH#526 
                                                                        (verse 1)  
 
 Moments of Friendship– Greet One Another in Peace 
 
 

*Preparing Our Hearts      
                                                  I’ll Fly Away                             FWS#2282 
                                                               (verse 1,2,3) 
 

*Call To Worship                   We Remember                                Rev. Bev 
 

        Rigba Wolfe     Louis Vasvary      Myrtle Vasvary   
  Robert Caldwell     Julia Garnett     Barney O’ Field          Ray Epling          

Dick Ford       Jim Jackson      Alvin Porterfield     
Eva Monier     JoAnn Yates      Carol Bailey Wise     Dave Browne 

 
Children’s Moment                                                                Tina Campbell           

     ( As the children come forward please sing, “ Jesus Loves Me”) 

 

Song Of Praise  

                      Deep River/Shall We Gather At The River arr. Lloyd Larson 
                                                 Soloist: Will Proud 
 
Prayers of the People                                                                     Rev. Rick 
 
 
 
Scripture Meditation                 Psalm 100: 4               
 
        
 
Worship Through God’s Tithes and Our Offerings 
 
 
 

*Offertory Prayer: In response to the overwhelming love of God, let 
us give with a generosity that honors our ancestors. Let our giving 
provide grace to those who have forgotten what grace feels like. Let 
our giving deliver joy to those who have forgotten what it is to walk 
with a lightness of heart. We give our gifts in celebration and thanks-
giving for the God who knows us– and loves us still. Amen. 
    
                   
Offertory                                      Goin’ Home      
                                                 arr. Jason Tonioli               
 
 
                                                                        
 
 
           

 
*Doxology                                   Give Thanks                              FWS#2036 
                                                                       
                                        
Anthem                                    Hymn Of Promise                  by Natalie Sleeth 
                                            
                                  
*Scripture                                 Revelation 7:9-17  
 
                             
Sermon                                    The Victory Is Ours                           Rev. Rick                                     
 
 
Hymn of Response                                      
                                       I Sing A Song Of The Saints Of God       UMH#712 
                                                                       (verse 1,2,3) 
 

Sacrament Of Holy Communion 
 
Benediction                                                                                
  
Choral Benediction(11am)  Make Me A Channel Of Y our Peace   FWS#2171 
                                                                 (verse 4) 
                                                     
 
SUNDAY SERVANTS:    
  
Ushers:   Jack Tuckwiller                    Harrell Bland 
                Tom Cover                           Marty Hoyt 
                     
Liturgist: Bev Colombo                   Van Driver: Lee Godbey 
 
Hospitality: Kim Kowalkowski           Greeters: Pete & Judie Piercy 
                                                                        
 
ATTENDANCE LAST SUNDAY: 
                             9am  - 111     Sunday School  - 70    11am  - 122 
                     
OFFERING LAST SUNDAY: 
                                       General Fund Offering Last Sunday—$8,645.00 

  

 

The Flowers on the Altar are given to the glory of 
God in honor of Rev. Rick and Rev. Bev  

from your church family. 

WELCOME TO LEWISBURG UNITED METHODIST CHURCH! 
We are glad that you have joined us to worship God and seek God's   

presence.  It is our desire to provide a place where you can experience   
personal worship of God and be part of a church family that seeks to  grow  
in faith and glorify God. We look forward to meeting you during and after 

 the service.  An infant, toddler & pre-school nursery is also available during  
both Sunday morning worship services and Sunday School.  Nursery pagers  
are given to parents so that you can be assured that you can be reached at  

any time if your child needs you. 

 
Worship News=   
We celebrate All Saints Day today. This is a time where we honor 
loved ones that were lost over the course of the last year.  
 
 
Together Tuesday continues each Tuesday through November  
14th at 6:00pm as an outreach to our community and a midweek casu-
al worship opportunity for you and your neighbors, co-workers and 
friends. Pray and ask who might need to be reached with the good 
news of Jesus and invite them!  

 

BIBLE STUDY OFFERINGS= 

Come and join Pastor Rick and Cheri at their home for a deeper under-
standing of God's Word. You have two opportunities to attend: 10:00-
11:00am on Wednesdays, and Sunday 5-6:00pm. Each week we will 
be discussing one book of the Bible as the beautiful tapestry of God's 
redemption begins to take shape. Call the Church office to sign up or 
you can register on the phone app on the registration tab. 

Life Group (ages 20's, 30's and 40's) will meet for  Sunday School 
in the Youth Room today. Join us as we are studying Max Lucado's 
new book, "Anxious for Nothing".  
 
 
Fellowship Opportunity= 

Enjoy our hospitality area!  We encourage you to come have a cup of 
coffee or tea and visit with your church family just outside the sanctu-
ary. Enjoy a space to visit.  
 
 
 

Office News= 
The annual offering envelopes will be dispersed soon. If you have not 
been assigned offering envelopes, but would like to be, please call  
304-645-2727 or email Brittany Damon at:  
administrator@lwbumc.com 
        
Sarah Hann, our Communications Coordinator may be reached by 
email at: shann268@gmail.com. Contact Sarah if you have news or 
information to be shared on Facebook or our church email.  

The Church Office will be closed on Friday, November 10th in ob-
servance of Veteran’s Day. 

 
Santa’s Workshop= 
Santa needs you!! At our Christmas Bazaar, December 7th children 
will be able to buy presents for family and friends (inexpensively) at 
Santa’s Shop! Santa needs help stocking his shelves. If you have items 
that he can use, please save them and stay tuned to find out when he 
will be collecting them. Thank you! 

 



Youth Scoop= 

 
 HUDDLE TONIGHT!! 

Free Food! Lame Games  

&The Story!! 

Huddle Lo: 5:00pm –Chantana 

Huddle Hi: 6:00pm—Londeree 

Meal: Diana Godbey 

 

Last week to turn in money for  

Young Life Camp November 17th-19th!! 

 

Children’s Ministry=         

Full Circle will meet on November 14th!  Full Circle 
meets once a month for rhythm, music, drumming, 
and the Word!  It is open to students in Pre-K 
through 5th grade and meets on the second Tues-
day of every month from 4:00 to 5:00pm.  Bring a 
friend and come join the full circle! 
 

The next Quest for children in grades K-5 will take 
place on November 18th from 10am-noon at LUMC. 
Music, edible art, craft, fellowship, and more- come 
enjoy it all...and bring a friend! 
 
                         
                        
 
 
                                        Place Sticker 

                                              Here 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Meetings= 
Staff Parish will meet on Monday, November  6th at 7:00pm. 

Upcoming Events= 

Save The Date: LUMC Family Retreat for all ages, January 19th & 
20th  with Rev. Hub & Rev. Brenda Blankenship. 
 
Shepherd's Center's Fall Session of Adventures in Learning will run 
through Thursday, November 9th.  Please come join us in a time of 
Fellowship and Learning! Call the office (304-645-4196) for infor-
mation! 
 

Missions= 
Shoebox Ministry:  
All shoeboxes are due in the church office by Sunday, November 12th.  
Costs for the boxes should be between $15-$20.00. Handmade items 
are welcome but please refrain from candies, liquids, perfumes or lo-
tions. 
 
Wellspring of Greenbrier needs your help!! We will be collecting 
clean and gently used shoes and boots, and winter blankets, quilts and 
comforters for Share the Warmth 2017! Look for drop-off containers 
near the office or in the hallway near Wesley Hall November 5th 
through December 30th. 
 
We are collecting money to send to the areas affected by Hurri-
cane Maria in Puerto Rico. Please put “UMCOR” in the memo line 
to have your donation go directly to UMCOR. 100% of your donation 
will go toward the disaster relief. Thank you in advance. For more in-
formation call Diana Godbey: 304- 661-3258. 
 
 
Our youth are selling $10.00 scriptural calendars in the Narthex to sup-
port student ministry needs. Get yours before they are gone! 
        
      
Do you have a young person in college or the military? The church 
would like to send out care packages throughout the year to let them 
know that we are thinking of them.  Please call or email the church of-
fice with your child’s name and address as soon as possible.  
 

“Mountains to Mountains” 2018 calendars are available for purchase 
in the church narthex after Sunday services .The cost is $12 each or 
four or more for $10 each.  “Mountains to Mountains” is a ministry of 
service and friendship with the people of Haiti.  The purchase of this 
beautiful calendar helps support the six orphaned sisters pictured on 
the cover, ages 9-19, living in a two-room house in the village of 
Cazale, Haiti. The girls were brought to Real Hope for Haiti Mission 
by an aunt who was unable to care for them. Some of the sisters were 
child slaves before being rescued. Your purchase helps provide their 
daily living expenses and keeps them together. You may also contact 
Kay Shirey 304-646-7522 for calendars or information.  

 

 



Lewisburg United Methodist Church 
P.O. Box 69 ~ 1133 Washington  Street East ~ Lewisburg WV  24901 

E-mail:  info@lwbumc.com                         Website:  www.lwbumc.com 

Church Phone 304-645-2727                                 Fax:  304-645-7026 

Pastor Rick Brown 

Home: 304-520-4516     Cell:  304-482-5665 

Email: RBrown9888@aol.com 
 

 OUR VISION IS  
Go make disciples       Grow in love           Glorify God  

 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

Sunday School ~ 10am                               Worship ~ 9am & 11am                         

 

Ministers                                                                              Members-668          

Pastor                                 Rev. Rick Brown  

Associate Pastor                                                            Rev. Bev Colombo 

Director of Music                                                               Carrie Honaker 

Accompanist                                                                         Lara Edwards 

Church Administrator                                                       Brittany Damon 

Ministry Staff Assistant                                                      Rhonda Kinder 

Sound Technician                                                           Darren Campbell  

Custodian                                                                       Brenda Fitzgerald 

Shepherd’s Center Director                                                   Teresa Bostic 

Joyful Noise Program Director                                          Rhonda Kinder 

Preschool and PMO Director                                         Shannon Lehmen                          

Sunday School & Nursery Coordinator                             Faith Robinson 

Children’s Outreach &                                                            Sarah Hann 

Communications Coordinator 

Intern                                                                                         Tiler Bland 

                                                                       

mailto:info@lwbumc.com
http://www.lwbumc.com

